
Senator Rosalind Osgood 
8491 West Commercial Blvd. 
Tamarac, FL 33351 

Representative Daryl Campbell 
900 Northwest 6th Street 
Fort Lauderdale, FL 33311 

Representative Lisa Dunkley 
6791 Northwest 25th Court 
Sunrise, FL 33313 

December 8, 2022 

Dear Senator and Representatives, 

I am a resident of the City of Lauderhill Florida and I am in support of the Florida Legislature’s Joint 
Proclamation convening a Special Session on December 12th through December 16th.  In addition to the 
legislation considered as part of the Special Session, as stated in Section 2 of the Proclamation, I support 
legislation that achieves the following: 

§ Lessens drastic homeowners insurance policy rate increases;
§ Stabilizes homeowners insurance premiums and deductibles;
§ Increases the amount of insurance market participants;
§ Reduces the rising cost of repairs; and
§ Provides senior programs for coverage and storm-proofing.

Sincerely, 
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